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Hello Acorns  
 
We have had a fabulous week in Acorns exploring colour. We have read the 
story, ‘The Colour Monster’ and have talked about different feelings. The 
children have worked as a team to create our own ‘Colour monsters’. These look 
wonderful on our classroom wall. We have made some delicious rainbow toast 
and have sung songs all about rainbows.  
 
 
Next week, we will be ‘Superheroes’. We will be reading Supertato and making 
our own superhero masks.  
 
 
Reminder! Our SMILE session is on Tuesday 7th February, 1.30-2.45pm. The 
session will begin with a short session from Louise Griffiths about ‘Reading to 
your child’. We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
 
This week, we have been singing ‘5 currant buns’. You could use playdough to 
make your own currant buns to include in the song.   
 

5 currant buns in a baker shop, 
Round and fat with a cherry on top. 

Along came a boy with a penny one day,  
Bought a currant bun and took it away. 

 
(Repeat for 4, 3, 2, 1) 

 
 

We have been learning the poem ‘Mrs Bluebird’. Have fun joining in at home.  
 

Here’s a nest for Mrs Bluebird. 
Here’s a hive for Mr Bee. 

Here’s a hole for Bunny Rabbit, 
And here’s a little house for me. 

 
 

We hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Burton and Mrs Stock        
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